
ISRAEL DEfENCE FORCES 

4 September 1987 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

Mr Ari Ben Menashe hus served in the Israel Defence Forces 
External Relations Department in key positions. As such, Mr. 
Ben Menashe was responsible for a variety of complex and 
sensitive assignments which demanded exceptional analytical 
und executive capabilities. From my acquaintance with him in 
the Department, I came La know Me. Ben Menashe and admire 
his proficiency and devotion. He fulfills his assignments in 
a very efficient and reliable manner. 

I can vouch that Mr. Ben Menashe combines a very astute mind 
and fine inLelligence with exceptional understanding, which 
I am sure will hold him in good stead in any career he 
wishes to pursue. 

Yours Faithfully, 

Pesah Melow;a~~_- Colonel ,...a"Ceren e Force' 
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FORCESISRAEL DEFENCE 

EXTERNAL RELATIONS DEPARTMENT 

14 September 1987 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

Mr. Ari Ben Menashe has been working in the IDF External 
Relations Department for approximately ten years. During 
this period, I became well acquainted with Mr. Ben Menashe 
on both the personal and professional levels. 

Mr. Ben Menashe fulfilled his duties in the department with 
great reponsibility, expertise and dedication, down to the 
finest detail. . 

Mr. Ben Menashe combines considerable analytical ability 
with fine intelligence and common sense as well as a rare 
ability to communicate with all who come in contact with 
him. 

am confident that Mr. Ben Menashe's fine qualities on the 
intellectual, executive and personal levels will hold him in 
good stead in the future in any career he wishes to pursue. 

Department 
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ISRAEL DEFENCE FORCES
 

EXTERNAL RELATIONS, DEPARTMENT
 

14 September 1987 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

have been acquainted with Mr. Ari Ben Menashe for 
approximately two years, since I assumed my position in the 
External Relations Department. 

During Mr. Ben Henashe's service in the department, he was 
In charge of a task which demanded considerable analytical 
and executive skills. Mr. Ben Menashe carried out hig task 
wILh understanding, skill and deLermination, managing to 
adapt himself to changing situations. 

am convinced that Mr. Ben Menashe will excel in any future 
career - academic or professional - ~f his choice. 

Arieh Shur - Colonel 
Chief of External Relations 
g~_. 
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